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Move to period by period absence texts 

Dear Parent/Carer

One of our main priorities here in school is ensuring that we keep your child safe. To this end, I am writing to inform you about a change to our communication with you about daily absences. 

As from Monday 2 September, if your child is absent from any period during the day you will receive a text, rather than only during period 1 and 5 which has previously been the case. We have informed the students that it is their responsibility to register each period with their class teacher first before attending any other lesson or appointment in the school. It is therefore important that they follow this system so that you are not contacted in error, which might cause unnecessary alarm. We would appreciate your support in reinforcing this message with your son / daughter so that we may avoid such instances.
If you have any queries or feedback about the new system, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Pupil Support leader:

Braemar: Ms Moultray: Mondays-Thursdays; Mrs Mordaunt: Fridays 

Dunvegan: Mr Rahimian

Tantallon: Mr Cook

Yours faithfully
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Mrs J Ramsay

Depute Head Teacher

